
 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 

Dear Guest, 

 

We are pleased to welcome you at the MFO and hope that you will enjoy 

your stay at our Institute.  

Meanwhile, almost all protective measures against the corona virus in public 

spaces have been dropped in Germany. The MFO has gone back to the 

traditional workshop format with participants attending in person.  

We will continue to provide contact-free disinfectant devices at the entrance 

areas and air purifying devices in the lecture halls, the discussion rooms 

and the dining hall. In case of symptoms of contagious diseases we 

recommend that affected participants voluntarily wear a mask or isolate 

themselves in their room. If the symptoms already arise before traveling to 

Oberwolfach, we kindly ask to make a responsible decision about the visit 

at the MFO. 

 

We wish you a pleasant stay 

Your MFO team 


